
Public Hearing Notice 
 

City of Newton 
In City Council 

 
Public Facilities Committee 

 
Wednesday, September 7, 2016 

 

7 PM 
Room 204 
Second Floor, City Hall 

 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
You are hereby notified that by order of the City Council, a public hearing will be held by 
the Public Facilities Committee of the City Council on Wednesday, September 7, 2016, in 
Room 204, Second Floor, City Hall at 7 p.m. on the following petition on file in the office of 
the City Clerk: 
 

#304-16 Verizon petition for grant of location at Greenwood Street 
 VERIZON NEW ENGLAND petitioning for a grant of location to relocate Pole #6 on 

Greenwood Street approximately 19’+ southeast to accommodate a new driveway 
at house #56. (Ward 8) [08/25/16 @  8:45 AM] 

 
Information concerning the petitions may be seen at the City Clerk's Office during 
business hours at Newton City Hall.  
 
 ATTEST: 
 
 David A. Olson, City Clerk 
 

By City Clerk at 3:14 pm, Sep 01, 2016


